PUBLIC HEARING JANUARY 25, 1994

The public hearing on the proposed recreation plan was
called to order at 7:40 p.m. by Supervisor Edward Magnus.
Present from the township board were Sheila DiBerardino,
Clerk; Larry Russell and Jackie Hayes, Trustees. James
Totten, Manager, was also present. Joanne Strahm, Gary
St.Charles, and Katrina Zietz were absent.

Four people were in the audience.

The clerk announced the publishing of a public notice in
the January 19, 1994 Birch Run Herald.

Gary Bartow of Bartow and King Engineers presented the
proposed recreation plan.

Comments and discussion were received from the public.
Meeting adjourned at 8:07 p.m.

Sheila DiBerardino, Clerk
Birch Run Township



